
 

 

MILFORD GOVERNMENT ACCESS TELEVISION COMMITTEE (MGAT) 
REGULAR MEETING 
NOVEMBER 22, 2016 
 
The Milford Government Access Television Committee (MGAT) held its Regular 
Meeting on Tuesday, November 22 in the Board of Education meeting room in the 
Parsons Complex.  Chairwoman Flannery called the meeting to order at 7:40 p.m. 
 
I. Roll Call 
 
Committee Members Present   Also Present 
 
Kara Flannery     Ald. Bill Bevan 
David Casey      Arney Rogoff, Line Producer 
Chris Hiza       
 
Excused: Barbara Genovese  
 
II. Consideration of Minutes of September 27, 2016, October 25, 2016 
 
The minutes of September 27 and October 25 were not available for consideration and 
will be presented at the next regular meeting. 
 
III. Public Comment 
 None 
 
IV. Treasurer’s Report 
 None 
 
V. Line Producer’s Report– Mr. Rogoff provided the Committee members with his 
report, which included a list of meetings he covered. 
 
VI. Chairman’s Report– Chairwoman Flannery reported that her meeting with Mayor 
Blake on our 2017-2018 budget will take place on Wednesday, December 14. 
 
VII. Unfinished Business 
 a) By-Law Review:  No Discussion 
 b) Channel 78 Studio: The committee discussed what preparations were need to 
ready the Channel 78 studio for installation of our File Server. 
 
IX. New Business 
 None 
 
X. Adjournment at 8:30pm 
 
Chairwoman Flannery adjourned the meeting. 



 

 

 
The next meeting of the MGAT Committee will be on Tuesday, December 27 at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
 
Minutes recorded by Kara Flannery. 
 
       


